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Leverkusen, Germany, May 29, 2018 – On Tuesday, Bayer obtained conditional 

approval from the Antitrust Division of the United States Department of Justice (DOJ) for 

the proposed acquisition of Monsanto. “Receipt of the DOJ’s approval brings us close to 

our goal of creating a leading company in agriculture,” said Bayer CEO Werner Baumann. 

“We want to help farmers across the world grow more nutritious food in a more 

sustainable way.” Bayer has now obtained almost all clearances which are conditions for 

closing the transaction. The company expects to receive any outstanding approvals 

required for completing the transaction very shortly. 

 

Bayer will become the sole shareholder of Monsanto Company following the receipt of 

outstanding approvals. According to the DOJ’s conditional approval, the integration of 

Monsanto into Bayer can take place as soon as the divestments to BASF have been 

accomplished. This is expected to be in approximately two months. 

 

About Bayer 

Bayer is a global enterprise with core competencies in the Life Science fields of health 

care and agriculture. Its products and services are designed to benefit people and 

improve their quality of life. At the same time, the Group aims to create value through 

innovation, growth and high earning power. Bayer is committed to the principles of 

sustainable development and to its social and ethical responsibilities as a corporate 

citizen. In fiscal 2017, the Group employed around 99,800 people and had sales of EUR 

35.0 billion. Capital expenditures amounted to EUR 2.4 billion, R&D expenses to EUR 4.5 

billion. For more information, go to www.bayer.com. 
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Cautionary Statements Regarding Forward-Looking Information 
Certain statements contained in this communication may constitute “forward-looking statements.” Actual results could 
differ materially from those projected or forecast in the forward-looking statements. The factors that could cause actual 
results to differ materially include the following: uncertainties as to the timing of the transaction; the possibility that the 
parties may be unable to achieve expected synergies and operating efficiencies in the merger within the expected time 
frames or at all and to successfully integrate Monsanto’s operations into those of Bayer; such integration may be more 
difficult, time-consuming or costly than expected; revenues following the transaction may be lower than expected; 
operating costs, customer loss and business disruption (including, without limitation, difficulties in maintaining 
relationships with employees, customers, clients or suppliers) may be greater than expected following the 
announcement of the transaction; the retention of certain key employees at Monsanto; risks associated with the 
disruption of management’s attention from ongoing business operations due to the transaction; the conditions to the 
completion of the transaction may not be satisfied, or the regulatory approvals required for the transaction may not be 
obtained on the terms expected or on the anticipated schedule; the parties’ ability to meet expectations regarding the 
timing, completion and accounting and tax treatments of the merger; the impact of the refinancing of the loans taken out 
for the transaction, the impact of indebtedness incurred by Bayer in connection with the transaction and the potential 
impact on the rating of indebtedness of Bayer; the effects of the business combination of Bayer and Monsanto, 
including the combined company’s future financial condition, operating results, strategy and plans; other factors detailed 
in Monsanto’s Annual Report on Form 10-K filed with the SEC for the fiscal year ended August 31, 2017 and 
Monsanto’s other filings with the SEC, which are available at http://www.sec.gov and on Monsanto’s website at 
www.monsanto.com; and other factors discussed in Bayer’s public reports which are available on the Bayer website at 
www.bayer.com. Bayer and Monsanto assume no obligation to update the information in this communication, except as 
otherwise required by law. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on these forward-looking statements that 
speak only as of the date. 

 


